Year 1 Homework
Week ending 6.3.20
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Dear Parents and Carers,
In English this week, we have written stories based on Michael Rosen’s, We’re Going on a Bear Hunt. The title of our stories was, We’re Going on a Monster Hunt. Going on an actual monster hunt helped us to develop a range of adjectives that we used in our writing.  We are also beginning to use exclamation marks to show strong emotions. What a wonderful week!
In Maths, we have been focussing on length and height. Throughout the week we have used a ruler to measure accurately in centimetres. We developed our maths vocabulary by using the language shorter, longer and taller to compare different heights and lengths.

Thank you for your support,

Mr Young and Mrs McLeod
ACTIVITIES
Reading – Read your Bug Club active learn book
Maths – Practise measuring different objects around your home using a ruler. Draw some of these objects in your maths book and write how long they measure in centimetres next to the objects.
           English – Visit the Purple Mash portal for Black Horse Hill Infant School via the link below.

           https://www.purplemash.com/sch/blackhorsehillin
Log in with your child’s details. Select the red 2do’s. Open the activities ‘Jim takes out the rubbish’ and ‘Little Red meets the wolf’. Fix the sentences by placing the correct punctuation from the side of the menu. Read the sentence and drag the correct punctuation into the space.
